ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD RECOMMENDATION 20130515 005a

Date: May 15, 2013

Subject: Watershed Protection Department FY 2014 Proposed Budget
Motioned by: James Schissler Seconded by: Jennifer Walker
Recommendation

Whereas the Environmental Board recommends approval with conditions of the WPDR FY 2014
Proposed Budget as presented to the Environmental Board FY14 Budget Subcommittee; and

Whereas the Board recommends that the Waller Creek Engineer C position description not
require an Engineer per se to provide listed skills, and to consider changing the description to
allow other skill sets and backgrounds; and

Whereas the Watershed Protection Department has provided excellent management of the many
projects it oversees, including the Waller Creek Tunnel project, and continues to exceed its goals
that measure its success;

Therefore, the Environmental Board supports the efforts of the Watershed Protection Department
staff in its endeavors.

Vote: 7-0-0-0

For: Anderson, Gary, Maxwell, Neely, Schissler and Walker
Against:

Abstain:

Absent: Anderson and Gary

Approved By: Q'Q
Dr. Mary Gava“axM

Environmental Board
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